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OTTAWA, 3rd February, 1905.

Gentlemen:-

In reply to your letter of the 30th Ultimo,

asking the Department to sanction an agreement alleged

to have been made with the Indians of Whitefish River

Indian Reserve for an extension of the right to cut

timber for three years.

I beg to inform you that on receipt of the

agreement, due consideration will be given to it and

you will be further advised regarding it.

Your obedient servant,

Tom Lea

Secretary,

Messrs V. P. Bull & Hollis,

Barristers &c.,

Temple Building,

Toronto,

verschieden, indien Affairs, Letterbook,

24 January 1905 - 13 February 1905, (R.G. 10, Volume 5085)
Poos Copy

HIVI


